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Northern States Power Company 

414 Nicollet Mall 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55401 
Telephone (612) 330-5500 

February 26, 1988 Monticello Technical 
Specification TS6.7.A.4 

U S Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D C 20555 

Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant 
Docket No. 50-6e'r License No. DPR-22 

Ao S 
Effluent and Waste Disposal Semiannual Report 
for July 1, 1987 through December 31, 1987 

In accordance with the Monticello Technical Specifications, 
Appendix A to Operating License DPR-22, we are submitting one 
copy of the Effluent and Waste Disposal Semiannual Report, 
covering the second half of 1987.  

Analyses for isotopes Sr-89 and Sr-90 were not completed for the 
4th quarter in time to be included with this report. These 
analysis results are not expected to significantly change the 
computed offsite doses, and will be included with the next 
semiannual report.  

Enclosed with this report is an amendment to the Effluent and 
Waste Disposal Semiannual Report for the first half of 1987, 
which did not include the results of analyses for Sr-89 and 
Sr-90.  

F. L. Fey, Jr., General Superintendent 
Radiological Protection and Chemistry 
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